
Maundy Thursday 

March 29 at 6:00 PM 
Easter Sunday will be wonderful and the promises of that day 

are central to our lives, but we must remember there could be no 
Easter if there were no Good Friday and the day leading up to it.  

On Thursday, March 29 (Maundy Thursday) at 6:00 PM, we will 
gather in Hubbell Hall for a service celebrating Holy Week. Children 
are welcome during this service and may optionally go to childcare 
during the second half of the service, which deals with darker 
themes.  

No sign up is necessary, but an interest form is available on the 
vitality table to help with planning. 


